
 

 

TLQMC 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING 
FEBRUARY 13, 2017 

 
Call to order - President Pat Martin at 4:00 
  
Quorum was not reached with only 30 members present. 
 
Previous Minutes - passed without reading 
 
Budget Update - Marv Tjalma states the checking account has $18,863 
 
Tournament Update - Ed Warman reported on the following Tournaments: 
 Presidents Cup - 48 players, 12 payouts worth $1,230 
 Couples Club Champs - 28 couples, 12 payouts worth $1,600 plus $200 in KPs 
 The Women's Club donated cash to the tournament. 
 Club Championships - 39 signed up so far.  Last year 58 members won $3,500 
 Member/Guest - Social will be held at Santa Rosa Club on April 1.  Tournament  
 will be held on Sunday April 2 and Monday April 3.  Bistro 60 will cater the meal  
 on Monday evening.  Last year's cost of $255 plus green fees will probably  
 increase $20-30.  Caps, shirts and logo towels will be provided to each   
 participant. 
 
Handicap - Chairman Ken Smooke says there are still incomplete score cards being  
 submitted. 
 
Membership - Ray Dorfman says we now have 155 members 
 
Rules - Greg Henry announced the SCGA Rules Seminar at Classic Club on February  
 22 at a cost of $55.  Also, the Men's Club on course rules clinic will be scheduled  
 sometime in March. 
 
Pace-of-Play - The last few groups today finished their rounds one hour after the first  
 groups.  Greg Henry reminded all present to walk briskly off the green, carry your 
 clubs to the next tee and do your scoring there also. 
 
Discussion - Joe Wheat gave kudos to the Board for their efforts on Rules, Handicaps 
and Pace-of-Play. 
 
Adjourned - 4:30 
 


